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As we head into June, we look forward to the continued work at the Coalition. 
We also want to take a moment to reflect back on the past month.

The Nebraska Coalition to End Sexual and Domestic Violence has retained its 
commitment to leading the anti-violence movement, rooting out injustice, and 
prioritizing an innovative,  intersectional approach to prevention.

In this season of change, the 
Coalition extends its mission of 
building a safer, more equitable 
state.  

Find out where we’ve been and 
where we’re going next. 

The Advocate’s Dictionary

We introduced a new web feature to increase 
accessibility for each of our users.
The Coalition announced a few staffing 
changes.

We have more exciting announcements   
coming next month.


